REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Notice is hereby given that the City of Fort Stockton is requesting sealed proposals for:
REVERSE - OSMOSIS PLANT MAINTENANCE SERVICES

Sealed proposals should be mailed to the City of Fort Stockton, P.O. Box 1000 or 121 W,
Second Street, Fort Stockton, Texas, 79735. The deadline for receiving proposals is 10:00
a.m., Thursday, March 7, 2019 in the Office of the City Secretary; at which time they will be
opened publicly and read aloud. The approved and accepted proposal will be awarded at the
Regular City Council Meeting scheduled for March 12, 2019 @ 5:30 P.M.

To obtain a proposal packet, please contact City Manager Frank Rodriguez II1 @ (432)
336-8525, Fort Stockton City Hall, P.O. Box 1000 or 121 W, Second Street, Fort Stockton,
Texas 79735.

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope & marked.:

“REVERSE - OSMOSIS PLANT MAINTENANCE SERVICES”

In furthering our goal to preserve and protect the community and surrounding areas fresh water
resources, the City of Fort Stockton seeks to engage a qualified service contractor to assist in the
maintenance of the City’s Reverse - Osmosis Water Treatment Facility.

Therefore it is in the best interest of the City of Fort Stockton to obtain the services of the highest
qualified service provider to assist in providing the City with a maintenance and treatment
program specifically designed for treating the City’s raw water through the process of
reverse 0smosis.

Professional services will be evaluated only on the quality and experience of the company and its
personnel.

The City Council reserves the right to accept the statement which, in its judgment is from
the most responsible firm; to reject any or all statements; and to waive irregularities or
informalities in any statement submitted.

The City of Fort Stockton is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.

By order of the City Council at a Regular Meeting held on the 12" day of February, 2019.

e

Delma A. Gonzalez,




